
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Himmelman Construction Awarded Summit County Library North Branch Renovation 
 
September 15, 2022   2:30 PM Mountain Daylight Time 
 
LAKEWOOD, Colorado -- Himmelman Construction, Inc. (Himmelman), a privately held commercial General 
Contractor headquartered in Lakewood, Colorado, announced today the award of Phase 2 of an extensive 
interior renovation for repeat client Summit County’s north branch library in Silverthorne, Colorado. An extensive 
renovation was completed earlier this year on the library’s main branch in Frisco. Design services are being 
provided by Denver-based Vega Architecture.      
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